Special Meeting
January 19, 1999

This special meeting of the Birch Run Township Board was called to order at 7:07 pm by
Supervisor Harold Johnson. Also present for the board were Sheila DiBerardino, Clerk; Cheryl
Hadsall, John Jankowski, Edward Magnus and David Stewart, Trustees. Twelve (12) people
were in the audience.

Four candidates for Township Treasurer were given the opportunity to provide information and
answer questions from the board.

Motion by Stewart, supported by Magnus to appoint Steven McKay to the Township Treasurer
position for a term expiring November 20, 2000. Motion carried 6 - 0.

Supervisor J ohnson reported on a request from the Village of Birch Run for a letter of support
from the Township on their streetscape project and indicated he would provide the requested
letter.

Motion by Hadsall, supported by Stewart to adjourn at 7:20 pm. Motion carried 6 - 0.

Sheila DiBerardino, Clerk
Birch Run Township



